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PATRICK HENRY BROADCASTING CO. 

Box 37 

LIBERTY, KENTUCKY 

January 13, 1964 

Kermit Geary 
I 

R.D. 2, Box 298, 

would also like to say your report is correct. The 

Walnutport, Pa, 18088 

Dear Nr. Geary: 

I would like to thank you for writing to us and I 
i 

first Saturday in eh month is our regular time to 

make our frequency test. Thanks again. 

Sincerely, 

Ac77-7-le 

Geor Wolf ord, 


